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Subgroup: Having a Place to Live  

Author: Sam Sinderberry / Adam Jones  

Date: 11/01/2022 

Reporting 
Period: 

November 2022 – January 2023  

 
 

 What's gone well since last report? 

• Sam has been out to re-visit some supported living services alongside 
members of the Pathway Planning Team and has been asking people 
how they have liked living there. He has written a report about his 
findings so far.  

• Verity Almond has started in the housing project officer role and will 
be based in the Pathway planning team. Her priorities to start with 
will be managing voids, supporting social workers with finding 
placements and tendering for some new shared supported living 
services.  

• Several new shared supported living services have been tendered 
and are due to be ready in early 2023. 

• Work continues on the new supported living contract and 
specification, we hope to be able to share this with our having a 
place to live group at the next meeting.  
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 What will we have looked at by next report? 

• By the next report Sam will have visited more cluster flats and will 
have some more  feedback.  

• A draft specification for the supported living contract  

 
 

 Problems and Risks 

(Actual or potential problems and risks to be considered before the next 
reporting period) 

• The risks around provider recruitment continues, this is mainly due 
to the struggles in staff pay compared other sectors. This could 
lead to some providers not being able to continue to support 
people.  

• Some risk in potential new developments due to recent government 
financial policy and how this has effected the money markets.  

 
 

 Any Other reports attached to highlight report 

•  

 


